
May Prayer Letter 2015
Dear Friends in Christ,

This letter is to inform you that I have returned to Zimbabwe in May 2015 to continue the 
missionary work which I started way back in 1998 on my first visit.  This is actually my 
8th visit to this great country.  I am delighted to return and to reconnect with my friends 
and fellow workers in the ministry.  It was such a joy to preach my first sermon at 
Nashville Baptist Church on Mother's Day and to hear the 8 orphans from House of 
Hope sing a wonderful song that really blessed my heart.

The House of Hope Committee met on Mother's Day to plan for the future direction of 
the Orphanage.  We have decided that instead of continuing to pay rent as we have for 
the past 4 years, to house the children, it would be wiser to build our own house.  In 
fact, that is wise stewardship.  Therefore we are counting on you to help us to keep 
these precious children by building a 3 bed roomed house for them.  We cannot do it 
alone, but with your assistance, it will become a reality.  For a start, it will take 3000 
blocks @US$1.10 to build this home, and it takes about 400 bags of cement @ US
$10.00 each.  Please let us know how many blocks or how many bags of cement you 
can give toward this project.

If House of Hope is to succeed, we are counting on you to stand behind us and support 
the worthy cause on a regular basis.  The children on Zimbabwe do not enjoy the 
privilege of free education like the children in the Caribbean.  The school fees for 
primary education is US $25.00 per month for each child.  Would you like to sponsor the 
school fee for one of these orphans? Please let us know.

If you have already given to House of Hope we are indeed grateful for your contribution 
and we are kindly asking you to continue to give so that the doors will always be open to 
help these children.  The Bible says that one of the marks of pure religion is to care for 
the fatherless and widows in their affliction (James 1.5).  The Lord will bless you for 
helping these children to see a better day and a brighter tomorrow.  If you plan to send 
money, you may send it through Western Union or Money Gram.

My email address- dacostamissionary@gmail.com
Telephone Number-011-263-774 953 478

God Bless you! Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Your Missionary Servant,

Allinson Da Costa 
Gweru, Zimbabwe
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